Parcells Running Club

The Parcells Running Club is intended for any Parcells student or staff member interested in getting in shape and having fun at the same time.  This would be a great way for potential North high school athletes to prepare for their high school athletic career.  


The Running Club will be run by Mr. Cooper, the Varsity Girls’ Cross Country coach at GPN.  Runs will be held every Monday and Thursday after school from 3:30 – 4:15, starting April 12.


Runs will start and end in Mr. Cooper’s room (205).  Dress appropriately for the weather outside. 



Please turn the bottom portion of this form in to Mr. Cooper before the first run, April 12.  You will NOT be allowed to run unless this form has been turned in with a parent signature.
 
 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]STUDENTS MUST ALSO PAY THE CLUB FEE FOR ‘17-‘18.  REMEMBER, THE CLUB FEE IS PAID ONCE AND IS GOOD FOR ALL CLUBS DURING THE SCHOOL YEAR.
 



_________________________________ has my permission to be involved
 (first and  last  name)				       in the Parcells Running Club.  


Parent’s signature__________________________________________


Grade _____		Phone number_________________________
